
15. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 (c) PEGASUS BAY DRAG RACING CLUB – RUAPUNA PARK 
 
  Mr Steve Batey, Pegasus Bay Drag Racing Club, outlined the initiatives being taken by his club 

to assist in solving the current problems with street racers and to encourage young people to 
participate in drag racing and similar activities in a safe environment.  Mr Batey was confident 
the events will be self-funding, provided attendances can be maintained at present levels.  On-
going access to the raceway was also required to enable events to be held on a regular basis 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision.


